
Resolution on IUPAP’s restructuring 
 
In view of the self-evaluation report that has recently been produced, the 32nd IUPAP 
General Assembly charges the President Designate to set up, in consultation with Officers of 
the Executive Council, an external evaluation committee that will look into the structures, 
actions and functioning of the Union, focusing on particular aspects as specified on the 
accompanying documentation. It is expected that the committee will produce a report with 
advice on pathways for improvement by the time of the in-person General Assembly that will 
be held in 2024.  


